Why do I have to register my child at the Newcomer Support Centre?
We would like to provide families with a welcoming transition to school in the Greater Fredericton Area. In doing so, we will also ensure that students have the necessary legal status in Canada to attend publicly funded education in New Brunswick. We will also schedule a language assessment to support decisions around programming.  Finally, we would like to learn about the prior schooling history of your children to determine if additional supports are required.  
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